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Tuesday 26th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Spanish/ French workshops – Years 3-6 

A Spanish/ French workshop has been booked for year 3-6 classes on Monday, 6th November 2023 (French at Willow 

& Marish) and Tuesday, 7th November 2023 (Spanish at Willow & Marish). 

The focus of the workshop is to provide a greater understanding of storytelling in Spanish/ French through a practical 

fun workshop.  

The children will be provided with valuable learning opportunities to express themselves creatively whilst 

embedding subject knowledge through stimulating and memorable experiences of the highest quality, engaging and 

motivating them to learn. 

Traditional tales will provide children the opportunity to get a hands-on experience of storytelling in Spanish/ 

French. They will enjoy interactive sessions, developing listening and speaking skills whilst increasing their own 

confidence. 

We believe this will be an unforgettable experience for the children as it will reinforce what they have learned in our 

Primary Modern Languages curriculum. 

This will all take place in school during school time so children will have lunch as normal. 

Children can dress in the colours of the French or Spanish flags appropriate to the language that they are studying. 

The French flag is blue, white and red and the Spanish flag is yellow and red. The Primary Modern Language teachers 

will also be dressing up. 

The cost of this workshop will be £5 per child, which must be paid via Parent Pay. This cost helps cover the workshop 

fee for the external provider. If, however, more than 80% of places are not paid for by parents/ carers before Friday, 

20th October 2023, the workshop will be cancelled.  

All payments must be made via ParentPay. We cannot accept money in school. When you make payment, you will be 

asked to indicate your consent for your child to attend the trip. Please note we can offer the option to pay in smaller 

instalments, this will be viewable on ParentPay.  

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s French/ Spanish teacher. 
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Please complete the attached form and return it to your child’s class teacher (who will pass it onto the MFL 

department) by Friday, 20th October 2023. 

Do be aware admission to the workshop will depend on the behaviour of your child between now and then, as good 

behaviour is important for the safety of all children. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Primary Modern Languages Team. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Child’s name: ___________________________Class: _________  

(* please delete as appropriate) 

I *give/do not give my permission for my child to attend the French/ Spanish Workshop (Year 3/ Year 4/ Year 5/ Year 

6*). 

 I have paid £5.00 for the day on Parent Pay.  

  

Signed: _______________________ Date: _________________  

Please return the slip to your child’s class teacher no later than Friday, 20th October 2023. 

 

 


